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Regulatory Update 
 

23rd June 2016 

 
Voluntary Approval for devices operating on 2.4GHz and 5GHz 
bands with an output power of <60mW no longer possible in 
Vietnam 
  
The Ministry of Information and Communications (MIC) in Vietnam has announced that 
from 1st of June 2016, voluntary Approval for devices operating on either 2.4GHz or 
5GHz bands, with an output power of <60mW, will no longer be granted. A formal Letter 
of No Action (LoNA) will be granted instead. 
 
The lead-time to obtain the LoNA will depend on a specification of the product and 
whether it is clearly defined in the latest version of Circular 05/2014/TT-BTTTT. Lead-
time for products defined in the Circular is expected to be around 3 weeks, whereas for 
products not included in the Circular with an output power of <60mW, the lead-time 
maybe longer. 
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Tina Zhou 
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